
Voter
Voices 

DALC are collaborating with City of Dublin ETB to
deliver our Active Citizenship/Voter Education
programme with their learning and community
groups! We delivered our Train the Trainer course to
14 ETB tutors in June of this year.  Fionnaigh
Connaughton from DALC is working in collaboration
with Maria Gibbs from the AES in the north inner city.  
Maria is coordinating voter education for the ETB and
will be linking in with her colleagues in the AES in
September. We are hoping to build capacity for this
program to run nationally!
Email: vote@dalc.ie for more details on the course!

Did you know that as of August
2023, the constituency
boundaries have changed.  We
now have 44 constituencies
instead of 34 and we can now
vote to elect 174 TDs instead of
160 in the next Dail!  

Updates Upcoming
Events

We are planning a conference in  
Dublin on Friday November 24th!
This will include a Q & A with The
Electoral Commission as well as
workshops to chat about our issues,
elections and voting. Details to
follow! We will live-stream the info
to share nationally

The local and European elections
will be held in June 2024!  Anyone
over 18 and living in Ireland can vote
in the local elections, to include
migrants/new communities.  Make
sure to checktheregister.ie

News! 
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